
Announcements for Monday, February 19, Math 1553

The 1.9 Webwork is due Thursday, Feb. 22, at 11:59 PM.

This week’s quiz covers all of the material on linear
transformations (1.8, 1.9, and one-to-one and onto).

Please see the announcement on Canvas regarding
midsemester grade reports. If you find yourself struggling so
far, I’d suggest you seize all opportunities to come to office
hours and utilize other resources. Most students find that
Math 1553 gets progressively harder as the semester goes on.

Check the gradebook for Piazza polls. A few students have
reported having trouble with poll responses in the Piazza
phone app. If you see a 0 in the gradebook for a poll you
remember submitting, I’d suggest using a laptop from now on.

http://people.math.gatech.edu/~cjankowski3/18s/m1553/resources.html

